
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Important project updates and 
information 

 
 
NL-05 Regulator Station 
Massapequa, NY 

 

 

 November 2022 

 

Dear Neighbor, 

We are writing to let you know that the construction project in your area will be finishing its last stages of work for 

this year.  

Due to the critical nature of this work and the need to complete work prior to the winter heating season, we will be 

pausing the project until the spring of 2024 (after winter heating season). This decision was made to provide safe 

and reliable service for the winter heating season. Over the coming weeks our crews will be finishing restoring the 

impacted areas and securing the station for winter usage. 

The restoration will take place on Clark Avenue between Hicksville Road and Forest Avenue. 

We understand the impact caused by this project to your neighborhood. Our crews are doing everything possible for 

a timely completion of the work and restoration of disturbed areas. We thank you for your patience during this time. 

For questions, concerns, or more information about this project, please contact us at the number or email below. 

 

Thank you, 

 

National Grid Stakeholder Management 
Phone: 718-749-9542 
Website: ngrid.com/nl05 
Email: box.LIprojects@nationalgrid.com 

 
 
 
This is an important notice. Please have it translated. 
Este é um aviso importante. Quiera mandá-lo traduzir. 
Este es un aviso importante. Sirvase mandarlo traducir. 
Avis important. Veuillez traduire immediatement. 
Questa è un’informazione importante, si prega di tradurla. 
Это очень важное сообщение. Пожалуйста, попросите чтобы вам его перевели. 
Đây là một thông báo quan trọng. Xin vui lòng dịch thông báo này.  
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